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News from Pioneers 
 

The Year 1 children have worked hard this week and I am 
really impressed with the amount of reading they are doing 
at home.  This will really help their progress and the children 
are enjoying dipping in the treasure box!  Some of the 
children have started to make their robots to help the park 
keeper tidy up the rubbish in the park and the rest will start 
next week.   
 
We changed for PE this week.  Lots of children still do not 
have a PE kit and this is really important for their physical 
development.  I will send home reminders to help.   
 
Many thanks for all your support with their morning tasks it 
is lovely to watch children and parents learning 
together.  Apologies for the lack of space and chairs.  I have 
put up on our Year 1 board a Robot poster with details of 
what we are learning in the different subjects.  If you would 
like any more support with your child’s learning please do 
ask before 8.55am and after 3.30pm.  Many thanks. 
 
Finally, in the morning please could you bring your child into 
the classroom and not let them walk upstairs on their own 
as it is not safe.  Many thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next week 
 

Monday 9:00-10:00 – Coffee Morning – 
Maths 

 

Wednesday 9:00-12:30 - Emotional First Aid  
 

Wednesday 9:30 – 11:30 – Creative English 
Class 

 

Friday – 9:00-9:30 – Lovely Hat Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 

                                                                                                                          
Children with 100% attendance for this week are: 
Ajani, Zackariya, Raghubir, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Luca, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Jolie, Scarlett, 
Viktorija, Ava-Mae, Tabitha, Aadi, York 
 
Hawra, Azeez, Adriana, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Khadija, Christopher, Henryk, Laith, Ruby, Temi, Zher, Jaiden, 
Yara, Melissa,  Kayden, Daniel, Lya, Izabelle, Jasmine, Malachi, Alana 

 
 

News from Explorers 
 

 This week Explorers have started learning 
our phonics and you will shortly see some 
sounds to practice coming home from school. 
 
Just a reminder of our soft start where you 
are welcome to come and take part in your 
child’s learning. 
 
We have been enjoying Jill Murphy’s ‘Peace 
at last’ book which has inspired us in our 
learning and play. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


